
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

This is a reminder that the West York Area School District will be providing free flu shots 
to all students, including West York Cyber Academy students, on Tuesday, Sept. 29, 2020, and 
Thursday, Oct.1, 2020. The flu shots are not mandatory but are highly recommended. If you 
have not yet received a flu shot consent form, you can find it ​here​. ​Forms may be handed in, 
emailed, or faxed to your school nurse’s office and are due by Tuesday, Sept. 22, 2020. 

 
● Students in grades K-8 will receive flu shots on Tuesday, Sept. 29, 2020, during 

school hours. 
● High school students grades 9-12 with the last name L-Z (B Cohort) will receive 

flu shots on Tuesday, Sept. 29, 2020, and high school students with the last 
name A-K (A Cohort) will receive flu shots on Thursday Oct. 1, 2020, both during 
school hours. 

 
*****​IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR CYBER ACADEMY STUDENTS:​ Flu shots will 

be offered to all WY Cyber Academy students grades K-12 on Tuesday Sept. 29, 2020, from 
8:00-10:00 AM at the High School. Due to our no-visitor policy, students will be met at the main 
front door by a staff member and accompanied to the auxiliary gym right inside the door. This 
should take no more than a few minutes. Family members are asked to wait outside. Consents 
must be filled out and handed in prior so the flu shot team is prepared. 

 
Please contact your school’s nurse with any questions. Contact information can be found 

here​. We thank you for your participation and cooperation in keeping our kids healthy and safe! 
 
Sincerely,  
West York Area School District Nurses 
Ms. Ferber, RN, BSN, ​High School 
Ms. Rose, RN, NCSN, ​Middle School/Trimmer Elementary 
Ms. Green, LPN, ​Middle School/Trimmer Elementary 
Ms. Combs, LPN, ​Lincolnway/ Wallace Elementary 
Ms. Franklin RN, BSN, ​Lincolnway/ Wallace Elementary 
Ms. Foltz, LPN 
 
 
 

https://233b8623-6bc4-4fc2-b6e3-40dcbeca2827.filesusr.com/ugd/13e090_fb838c6c810e447e9d293cc68f268e70.pdf
https://www.wyasd.org/staff-directory

